
1

Olivia Sontag

From: Gary Christensen
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 8:47 AM
To: Rasham Nassar
Cc: Morgan Smith; Heather Wright; Olivia Sontag
Subject: re: Winslow Hotel

Hi Rasham, 
 
The project is described as a hotel with approximately 75 rooms, with associated banquet and meeting rooms, 
restaurant and bar, spa and back of house spaces. With landscaped courtyard and both under-building and surface 
parking.  For more information you may go to the COBI project website at: Winslow Hotel 
 
The applicant is currently combing through the 70+ public comments received and anticipates making some revisions to 
the proposal in response to the comments. The Winslow Hotel project requires a Site Plan Review, recommendations 
from the Design Review Board and Planning Commission, with a public hearing and final decision by the Hearing 
Examiner. The Design Review Board has recommended approval.  Planning and Development Services and Public Works 
staff are currently reviewing the proposal.  The Site Plan Review is tentatively scheduled for review by the Planning 
Commission on May 9 and, if needed, again on the 23.  If this schedule is maintained, the Hearing Examiner public 
hearing would then be held on June 13.   This is of course all subject to change.   
 
Best Regards,  
 

 
Gary R. Christensen, AICP 
Director, Planning and Community Development 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
206.780.3756 (office) 
 

From: Rasham Nassar  
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 6:03 PM 
To: Morgan Smith <msmith@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: Gary Christensen <gchristensen@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: re: Winslow Hotel 
 
Hi Morgan and Gary;  
 
I’m hearing a lot of community buzz around the proposed Winslow Hotel; I’ve been approached with questions about 
the project by a couple of concerned citizens as well. Is it possible to get information on the project, including where it is 
in the permitting process? Thanks! Rasham 
 
Rasham Nassar 
Bainbridge Island City Council 
Position 5, Central Ward 
rnassar@bainbridgewa.gov 
(206) 300-6181 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/RashamNassarBainbridgeIslandCityCouncil/ 
 


